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Holley Holzen Awarded Grant from the                                                                      

Robert Wood Johnson/Pew Charitable Trust 
 

 

Holly Holzen (formerly Holly Beard), 2007 graduate of the Health Services 

Research PhD program, was recently awarded a grant from the Robert Wood 

Johnson/Pew Charitable Trust collaborative Health Impact Assessment     

Program. Dr. Holzen is currently Strategic Research Coordinator at the Ohio 

Housing Finance Agency.  The grant is one of 15 new funded to conduct 

health impact assessments (HIAs), a type of study that looks at potential 

health impacts of policies and projects in other sectors. The focus of the Ohio 

project is to examine the potential positive and negative consequences of a 

proposed federal policy trying to align multi-agency physical inspections of 

low-income rental housing units, which will most likely reduce the frequency of inspections. Dr. 

Holzen’s PhD supervisor was Dr. Jim Neff , professor, School of Community and Environmental Health. 

Further information regarding Dr. Holzen’s project can be found at: http://blog.rwjf.org/

publichealth/2012/04/10/health-impact-assessments-low-income-rental-housing-inspections/  

Professors McCombs and Laroussi Present at Plasma                                                                      
Science Conference in Scotland 

 
The 39th Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers International Conference on Plasma Science 

(ICOPS) attracted over 600 participants worldwide to Edinburgh from 8-12 July, 2012.  ICOPS offered a 

forum  on  of the greatest advances in plasma science and technology, with a special 2-day program dedi-

cated to plasma healthcare.  Professor Gayle McCombs from  of Dental Hygiene presented on Plasma 

Dentistry;   Dr. Mounir Laroussi, Professor Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering and Di-

rector of the Applied Plasma Technology Laboratory at Old Dominion University presented on Industrial, 

Commercial and Medical Plasma Applications  

 and served on the conference organizing committee. Dialogue among colleagues during the conference 

fostered new academic and industry collaborations, interest and ideas. 

http://blog.rwjf.org/publichealth/2012/04/10/health-impact-assessments-low-income-rental-housing-inspections/
http://blog.rwjf.org/publichealth/2012/04/10/health-impact-assessments-low-income-rental-housing-inspections/
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August 

 25  Class Begins 

September 

 3 Labor Day Holiday-University Closed 

 11 Welcome Back Picnic & Grand Opening of the Health Sciences 

   Annex with Tours, 11:30 am-1:30 pm 

   Location:  Water Pond Lawn across from HS Bldg. 

 

12 & 15 CE Course:  Dental Radiation Safety Certification 

 

 21 Fall Faculty Retreat, 10:00 am-12:30 pm 

   Location:  Webb Center, Hampton, Newport News Rooms 

 

 21 Physical Therapy White Coat Ceremony, 4:00 pm 

   Location: TBD 


